
Friday 7th December 2018  

Our attendance this week is 96.34% Our attendance target is 96%.  

Hall of Fame 

       Certificcates                       Golden Jumpers      

Rec           Rosie    India  

Year 1          Lee and Sophie   Miley  

Year 2          Luca and Callum  Ashlee  

Year 3          Tyler    Jayden 

Year  4         Kai and Thomas   Thomas 

Year 5          Terry and Max   Olivia                                           

Year 6         Niall     Molly 

School Choir-Festive concert 

Please come and support the 

school choir at the Grove Ho-

tel, Cleator on Saturday 8th 

December. Tickets can be pur-

chased from school and are 

£3.50 each,  under 12’s go 

free. This is a night not to be 

missed!! 

 

 

 

Sunday 9th December 

Year 2 mass 

Monday 10th December 

Reception dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 11th December 

Year 1&2 dress rehearsal 

Wednesday 12th December 

Christmas Dinner day with 

Christmas jumpers 

Thursday 13th December 

Year 3&4 dress rehearsal 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 14th December 

Reception Christmas play 

Tuesday 18th December 

Year 1&2 Christmas play 

Wednesday 19th December  

Year 3&4 School play 

Thursday 20th December 

Carol service 

Friday 21st December 

School breaks up for     

Christmas 

Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 12th December. This will also 

be our Christmas jumper day and we are 

kindly asking for a £1.00 donation.  

Thank you! 

Play costumes  

Can you please make sure your child’s 

school play costume is in school for next 

week. They will need these for the dress  

rehearsals.  

Play Tickets 

Year 1&2 play tick-

ets have now sold 

out for both         

performances. 

We still have       

limited Reception 

and year 3&4      

tickets!!!! 

Year 2 mass 

On Sunday 9th December is 

our year 2 mass at St Mary’s 

church, Cleator. We look     

forward to seeing as many of 

you there as possible. 

Thankyou! 

Carol singing 

Year 5 and 6 will be carol singing in the      

Co-op next Friday morning between 10am 

and 12am.  

ALL after school clubs are now 

ficnished and will resume in 

the new year.  


